aVOICE for working America

VIA FACSIMILE

November 17, 2015

To All Democrats of the U.S. House of Representatives
Dear Representative:

As you know, the House of Representatives is scheduled to vote this week
on the Tribal Labor Sovereignty Act (HR 511). This bill is a blatant attack upon hard-
working families, and their right to organize and earn a better life. As such, we will be
scoring HR 511 in our upcoming congressional scorecard. We urge you to stand with
millions of hard-working men and women and vote against this bill.

Our union family is proud to represent 1,000 men and women who work
hard every single day to support their families at casinos that operate on Indian land. If
this proposed legislation passes, their ability to negotiate a better life, their rights, and the
rights of countless others, will be forever worsened.

Every American, and every worker, has the right to earn a better life, and
those rights should never be jeopardized or taken away.

We urge, regardless of party, to do what is right for your constituents, hard-
working families, and this nation and vote NO of HR511.

Sincerely,

International President
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